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AUMSVILLE  PLANNING  COMMISSION  MEETING  MINUTES

Thursday,  June  2nd,  2022

The  meeting  was  called  to order  at 6:00  PM by Vice  Chair  Jennifer  Molan.

Commissioners  also  present  were  Molly  Hatfield,  and  Courtney  Brennan  via Zoom.

Commissioners  absent:  Chris  Chytka  and  Tom  Youmans.  Staff  present:  City

Administrator  Ron  Harding  (CA  Harding),  City  Clerk  Colleen  Rogers  and  City  Planner

Kiel  Jenkins  (CP  Jenkins).  There  were  0 members  from  the  public  present.

APPROVAL  OF  MINUTES:  February  17,  2022

Commissioner  Hatfield  moved  to approve  the  minutes  from  the  February  17,  2022,

meeting.  Commissioner  Brennan  seconded  the  motion.  Votinq  in favor  were

Commissioners  Hatfield,  Brennan  and Molan.  The  motion  passed  unanimously.

PRESENTATION:

CP  Jenkins  presented  the  staff  report  regarding  updates  to the  2019  Parks  Master  Plan

and  states  these  need  to be updated  so the  state  will  acknowledge  the Park  Master

Plan  basis  for  the  cities  upcoming  amendments.  CP Jenkins  states  based  on Findings

that  the  proposed  amendments  comply  with  the  decision  criteria.  CP  Jenkins

recommends  that  the  Planning  Commission  adopts  the  findings  and  approves  the  Park

Master  Plan  amendments.

APPROVAL  OF  AMENDMENDS:  2019  Parks  Master  Plan

CA  Harding  noted  to review  options  on the  staff  report,  rather  than  the  APC  Agenda.

Commissioner  Molan  moved  to recommend  City  Council  approval  of  the  Aumsville

Parks  Master  Plan  amendments,  and  adopt  the  findings  contained  in the  Staff  Report,

as recommended  by CP  Jenkins.  Commissioner  Hatfield  seconded  the  motion.

Votinq  in favor  were  Commissioners  Hatfield,  Brennan  and  Molan.  The  motion  passed
unanimously.

WORK  SESSION:  CA  Harding  presented  a resident  wanting  to put  in Artificial  Turf  in

relation  to City  Codes  in Aumsville  in addition  to giving  Commissioners  photos  for

reference.  Artificial  Turf  is not  something  the  city  has  been  presented  with  prior.

Commissioner  Hatfield  noted  the  possibility  of  discoloration,  and  Commissioner

Brennan  agreed  about  maintenance  concerns  over  time.  Planning  Commission

consensus  was  to continue  the  topic  at next  Planning  Commission  Meeting.



NEXT  MEETING:  TBD
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ADJOURNMENT:  7:13  PM without  objection.


